February 26, 1976

Mr. Carl Newton, News Editor
The Atlanta Journal

72 Marifetta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Dear Mr. Newton:

We would be most appreciative if you would insert in your
paper any of the enclosed regarding His Eminence Archbishop
Torkom Manoogian, Primate of the Diocese of the Armenian Church
of America.

Since there is no Armenian Church in Atlanta, we feel cer-
tain that, among others, your Armenian readers particularly
would be very much interested in his visit to your city.

We thank you for any attention you may be able to give to
this matter. ,

Very sincerely yours,

Ani Der Margosian



